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OFFICE OF HEALTH PHYSICS AND
RApDIOLOGICAL CONTROL

September 17, 1986

Director of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:
Renewal of License No. SNM-142

This letter and two copies of an application for possession and use

of special nuclear materials is enclosed. The application is submitted
pursuant to section 70.33, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part
70, to request renewal of License SNM-142.

Environmental data and information to support the renewal application
as required by 10 CFR Part 5! has not been included. The nature of

our application may possibly qualify for an exemption from the require-
ments of the regulation as specified in 10 CFR 51.6. Environmental
data, however, has been submitted in connection with the renewal of
reactor license - 87. The reactor license renewal was submitted for
renewal consideration on June 30, 1986.

We request that the license be renewed for the maximum period of time
permissible under Commission procedures.

Please direct any questions concerning this request directiy to my
attention. Appreciation is expressed for your consideration of this

application.
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* Gordon S. Born, Ph.D.
Radiological Control Officer
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